January 21, 2021

| THE COUGAR

In this issue: Re-registration and ACT Aspire

e Re-registration

Dear St. Jude Families,

e Catholic Schools Week
Please check your child’s backpack. Re-registration packets are going home
eThank you .

on Friday and need to be returned by January 29th.

e Auction

e Make Up Days

Students in grades 3-8 will take part in the ACT Aspire Interim testing during
e Important Dates

the weeks of Feb.1-5 and Feb. 8-12. Students will take a computerized
Reading, Math, Science and English test as a homeroom class. The ACT
Interim test is a tool that allows our teachers to gain mastery of student
skills and guide their instruction. ACT Aspire written testing will take place

in April.

Catholic Schools Week
CELEBRATE CATHOLIC

SCHOOLS WEEK 2021

Catholic scooi; January 31-February 6 #CSW21

Faith. Excellence. Service.

We will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week January 31st to February 5th. This will be a fun week of
celebrating our wonderful Catholic School with a different theme each day. Our school will again

participate in the Diocese wide service project of collecting items for Catholic Charities.

Monday, February 1st— Way back in 1983..We will celebrate the founding of our school with 80’s attire

free dress! We will also celebrate our students today with a special treat!

Tuesday, February 2nd— Our school is out of this world...Outer space theme dress. Think space,

astronauts, Star Wars, etc!

Wednesday, February 3rd— Catholic Schools have a 99% high school graduation rate and 85% of Catholic
school graduates go to college...wear your favorite high school or college t-shirt!

Thursday, February 4th— Catholic Schools prepare us for the future...dress like what you want to be when

you grow up. We will also celebrate our teachers today!

Friday, February 5th— Spirit Day...Show us your Cougar Pride. Wear Spirit shirts and red, white and blue
accessories!

Catholic Schools instill in students the value of service to others. St. Jude School has been assigned the

following items to collect for Catholic Charities:

e  Gift cards

e  Allsize sheets and blankets
e Pillows

e  Towel sets

e  Shower curtains and rings

(] Rugs

Please bring the items in during Catholic Schools Week.
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Thank You

We would like to thank Mr. and Mrs. Mire, Kimberly, William and Madeline McDaniel and Lindsey and
Alexander Stelly for spending their weekend painting the parking lot. They painted fun games and

beautiful pictures. It looks amazing and all of our students are enjoying it. Check out our school
Facebook page for pictures and video.

Auction

The 5th Annual SJS auction will now be online only March 18th and 19th. Bidding will begin on March
18th at 9:00am and end at 9:00pm on March 19th. Class projects, grade level baskets, art, SIS Men’s
Club Boozy Barrow, Free Dress for a week, the carpool fast pass and other great items will all be up for

bidding. You don’t want to miss out! Auction Registration opens on February 1st. You must be
registered to bid.
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Important Dates

January 22....Reregistration packets go home
January 29....Reregistration due
January 31-February 5....Catholic Schools Week
February 11....Mardi Gras shirt day

February 12....Valentine’s shirt day

February 15-17...Mardi Gras Break




